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Dear Customer,                        

As the Red Sea situation continues, we are continually seeking ways to offer our 

customers more certainty and stability. As part of this, we are making changes to the 

booking window for our Asia-Pacific (APA) trades. 

 

What you need to know   

 

From 15 July 2024, the booking window for APA trades will be set to 28 days. 

 

The following is the complete list of trades from APA where this booking window 

applies:  

• North America East Coast  

• West Coast South America  

• East Coast South America  

• North Europe  

• Mediterranean  

• East Africa  

• West Africa  

• South Africa  

• West Central Asia (Middle East)  

• West Central Asia (Indian subcontinent)  

• Australia  

The booking window is calculated from the date your booking is received until the 

estimated time of departure (ETD) of vessel.  

 

Bookings made after 15 July 2024 that go beyond the new booking window will not be 

accepted.  

 

What does this mean for me? 

 

By adjusting the booking window, we can offer our customers more certainty and 

reduce the likelihood of changes.  

 

The change only applies to APA trades. It will remain in place until further notice.  

 

If you have any questions about this change, please contact us. Our teams are ready to 

support you.   

   

https://url-shield.securence.com/?p=1.0&r=pavincente@constellationlogistics.com&sid=1719507057597-097-00165470&s=n5oiyloh&n=bsbnjw66o&ms=2.5,2.5,0.0,0.0&u=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.e.maersk.com%2F%3Fqs%3D9ef408a57330aaa38fb6d0403ffca094dd4538b72194556378979cd7899f981c5e5a872c32e7fb314412c5c4dbe7aa9cb3a021a0e7d7baa8ea29d19e16a7a34a
https://url-shield.securence.com/?p=1.0&r=pavincente@constellationlogistics.com&sid=1719507057597-097-00165470&s=vjjz727i&n=bsbnjw66o&ms=2.5,2.5,0.0,0.0&u=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.e.maersk.com%2F%3Fqs%3D9ef408a57330aaa3ea778a34475b6ec247049a2f2b2fab26cccd2a9b720b0c5d3d594a069ae5d38df41732e8d18b93895592e063e1a4a375a9e3b65d153130fb


 

 

Yours sincerely,  

A. P. Moller – Maersk  

   

    

 


